
 

 

Indian School Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir 

SUGGESTIONS FOR HOLIDAY FUN 

CLASS – I 2023-2024 
 

Dear Parents,          05.06.2023 

Greetings! 

The summer holidays provide a welcome respite to the children and also act as a 

rejuvenating and revitalizing break for them. It is imperative that they use this time 

to relax and also pursue various creative and purposeful activities. 

 

                  Here are some activities which will not only keep children occupied but also make 

them learn, explore, observe, concentrate, ask questions and be more confident and 

independent.  

 

 

It’s time to explore new hobbies and inculcate good habits by 

polishing and improving your child’s skills. Parents play an 

important role in helping their children to improve their skills.  

Nurturing a love for reading in children can be an insurmountable 

task for anyone, but with the proper use of right technique, one can easily turn their 

reluctant child into a little bookworm. 

Books play a huge role in inculcating reading habit amongst students. They are a 

uniquely portable magic box. So, to open this magic box encourage your ward to read 

 as many story books as you can and prepare at least one to narrate in the class.  

A beautiful handwriting makes a good impression. Practice one page of English cursive 

handwriting daily in your rough book. 

 

 

 



 

 

 Drink plenty of juice and water to avoid dehydration.  

 Make hand washing and hygiene a part of your routine. 

 Engage your child to do some fun activities. 

Viz: Collecting shells and coins, reading books related to Science, observe nature when 

visiting parks and beaches. 

 

 Use shells and coins as counters, arrange them in order 

(small to big). 

   Revise Number Concepts  

     Learn Number Names, Missing Numerals,  

      Numbers Before, After, Between, Tens and Ones. 

 Practice two sums every day. 

 

 There are many simple chores around the house that children can easily do, for 

instance, putting away toys after play, arranging your book shelves, helping mom and 

dad when required, etc. 

We look forward to your co-operation in making the holidays a fruitful experience for 

your children. 

 

Ernst Schwan 

Vice Principal 

KG & Primary 

Let EVS and Mathematics be a part of your daily routine………... 

 

 


